Appendix C
Massey, Bridget
From: Pitza Cano Leeds <pitzacano@gmail.com>
Sent: 08 March 2019 16:12
To: Entertainment Licensing
Cc: sarah.blenkhorn@westyorkshire.pnn.police.uk (External); Leeds District Licensing;
Massey, Bridget; Holden, Susan
Subject: Re: FW: Full objection letter, Pitza Cano, 59-61 Queens Road, Leeds LS6 1HY [NOT

PROTECTIVELY MARKED]

Dear Sirs, Madams,
Thank you for your email regarding our premises licence application made in February 2019.

I would like to clarify a few of the points made in the objection letter to support my application to be
granted permission to sell alcohol in the premises:

- The sale of alcohol will only be permitted on the premises, with a purchase of a take away meal being
solely ordered for collection as part of a deal. Therefore, no alcohol will be handled by members of our staff
outside the premises such as drivers. The reasons why the section 'on and off premises’ 1s ticked is because
we expect our customers to purchase their meal deal but the consumption won't take place within the
premises but elsewhere, hence the confusion. Can you please amend this section to off premises.

- The sale of alcohol will only be available to people over the age of 18. There will be a notification
displayed to provide a valid ID card upon ordering their meal.

- We are in the process of installing CCTV cameras to protect our staff, our customers and the ATM
attached to the premises.

- We are allowed to serve food up until 3 am but we have limited the hours on Sunday to 2 am to avoid
nuisance issues on Sunday

- We understand that there are licensed places such as two Sainsbury's already providing alcohol so we are
not the only one in the area but we will only sell it with a purchase of a meal.

- We understand that selling alcohol may impact negatively on the current issues in the area. Please note that
we reserve the rights to refuse purchase of the meal deal with alcohol should we believe that this will
encourage negative behaviour outside our premises and within the area.

- We aim to only sell a bottle of wine or a bottle of beer as part of the meal deal, not spirits or liqueurs.

- Please note that despite the area being residential, it is mainly students living in and around the premises.
Our permission to sell a bottle of wine or beer as part of a meal will not impact negatively as the
consumption will not take place on site.

We believe,in making this application, that we are responsible license holders and we care for the welfare of
our customers and residents. We also believe that, in being granted permission to sell alcohol with the
purchase of a meal, it will not impact negatively on the nuisance in the area as our customers will not
consume alcohol within the premises.

Thank you in advance. Should you have further mmeries, please do not hesitate to contact us in this email or

Please consider the points made in relation to this application to grant us permission to sell alcohol with the

purchase of a meal.
Sincerely,




